
Welcome to Year Reception 

Class teacher: Mrs Shimmons 

Teaching assistant: Mrs Beaman (all day) and Miss Shields (am) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact details: reception@sjrc.co.uk  

This email will be checked between 8.30am and 4pm, Monday to Friday. 

Useful Information: 

PE Day: Monday  

Please send your child to school in their PE kit. 

No jewellery is to be worn and hair longer than shoulder length should always be tied up. 

Earrings should be covered in tape before coming to school.  

Homework: We set homework for phonics, reading and maths or UTW and will let you know 

what the homework is using Tapestry.  

Reading: Two books will be given on a Monday and one book on a Friday for the weekend. The 

expectation is that your child reads these books as part of their homework. Books will only be 

changed if they are marked as read with a comment on the BoomReader app.  

 

Important Dates 

‘Fun at the Forest’ Day – Every Thursday  

Cinema Trip – 23.11.23  

Stay and Read session – 03.07.24 at 10:45  

 


